
Dear Senators,

I write against abortion in general and certainly against any sex-selection
abortion proposals.

I am disgusted that while abortion is still illegal in many Australian States that
consideration is being investigated to a proposal to select who will be aborted
based on gender. Abortion is the killing of a baby, the killing of a child the killing
of our next generation.

Abortion is a barbaric act, no matter what the state of development and those
involved are also proposing the "abort" babies after birth. There is no stopping
the destructive objectives of abortionists and gender selection is another
example.

It is also disgusting to know that our Government is aiding and abetting abortion
by allowing it to be covered by Medicare. This should be cancelled immediately.
Tax-payer provided funds should not be contemplated at any time.  

Please consider this topic very carefully, consider the rights of the baby, the child
and please reject this proposal and its funding. 

-- 
Regards

Denis Colbourn




